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Senator Schultz:

Please review this bill to make sure that it achieves your intent.  In particular, please
note the following:

1.  The peer review provisions are delayed until six months after the effective date of
the bill and sunset 30 months thereafter.  The bill on which this bill is based (i.e.,
LRB–2381/5) does not include such a delay.

2.  Because you want to require forfeitures based on the amount charged for
unnecessary chiropractic services, I think it’s necessary to specify that unprofessional
conduct includes providing services that aren’t necessary.  Is that okay?
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